A peak at June’s themes and lesson plans……

Meadows- they have babies doing tummy time and trying to hold their own bottles while others are starting to move around!! They will be going for walks and practicing “dada” and “all done” for sign language. Summer crafts and new books will be enjoyed by all. 
Little Lambs- they are working on more independent feedings and signing “dada” and “more”. They will be enjoying the outside for walks and exploring more sounds and sights!! Summertime crafts and books are in the plans. 
Sunny Days- will be enjoying more outside time with the addition of participating in water play this year. They will be engaging in summer themed crafts and activities. And of course, exploring what water play consists of!
Rainbow Room- has summertime crafts planned and will be enjoying the outside time and water play! They have been enjoying learning how to play better in different centers in the room. They are becoming more independent with hanging up their items, getting their cups etc.
Smiley Faces- will be engaging in water play and outside play, summertime crafts and learning more about water and beaches. Circle time is going well with a lot more participation. They are really understanding “centers” and what toys belong in which center, this is preparing them for pre-school also.
Discovery- is continuing to review letters, shapes and numbers. They are tracing their names and naming items that begin with the letter of the week. They will be doing summertime crafts, reading new books and enjoying their water play day.
Shining Stars- has been practicing for graduation, which is on June 2, 5:30-7pm at Bethel Park recreation center!!! They have been excited and are ready to perform!! For the month of June, the ones that remain with us will be enjoying water play on Monday afternoons.  They will stop napping and spend more time outside or doing quiet activities during that time (depending on weather). They will still review letters, number and shapes and prep for kindergarten.



